
 

PRAYERS 
We pray for all those returning to school this week, please be with the teachers, classroom 
assistants and all those who work in schools so that they can provide a safe environment for 
our children.  Look after our children, may they experience love and care every day of their 
lives so that they can grow in a peaceful and supportive environment. 
Dear Lord, help us to remember all those who are struggling here and abroad, please be with 
them in their hour of need. Help our friends and neighbours discover your peace.  Let them 
receive your comfort and help them rest knowing that you care for them.  We particularly pray 
for Nick Ward, Jennifer Morshead, Eileen, Sally Calvert, Nicky, Sandy, Beryl, Win, Clare, 
Elizabeth, Finley Relf, Julz, John Dendy, Peter Fairbrother, Spencer Thorpe, Claire Boothby, 
Bob Cranham, Margaret Dale, Tony Smith, Victor Steeden, Paul and Terry Tucker, Simon.  
We pray for the families of those who have recently passed away, particularly, Michael 
George, Alison Baldwick and John Witt.  Dear Lord, draw near to all those who are facing 
times of sadness or loss, embrace them with your love, and bring them solace.  
We give thanks for the life of Trevor King who we commemorated yesterday as friends and 
family attended a memorial service celebrating his life at St Margaret’s. 
We pray for the couples who will be getting married in September, Tom and Ella, Michael and 
Corinne, and Elizabeth and Henk.  Please bless their marriages, may their lives be full of faith, 
hope and love. 
 

Dates for your diaries: 
Church teas: 
Sunday 5 September at Ockley church 3-5pm.   
Sunday 12 September at Capel church 3-5pm Help support your church and have tea and cake 
with friends. 
Jacqui McShee in Concert 11 September 8pm Capel church.  Cottage concerts are back!  Book 
your tickets now to see Jacqui McShee – this concert was a sell out on her last visit. 
Sponsored walk 12 September pm starting from the Fourwents Pond car park. Come and walk 
the 3mile loop around Holmwood Common and raise some money for our churches. Please let 
Debbie von Bergen know asap if you will be coming. 
Visit by Justin Welby, Archbishop of Canterbury, 24-25 September, to Camberley and 
Dorking. Chance to put your “Big Questions” about our current troubled times directly to him. 
Fliers are available in church. 
Saturday 20 November 12-4 Capel’s first Christmas Fair at both the Memorial and Village 
halls.  Start your Christmas shopping and enjoy refreshments too.  Volunteers needed to help 
on the day.  Please contact Debbie von Bergen 07774 784008 or Suzanne Cole 07923 517202 
 

 
 

Sunday 5 September:  Trinity 14 
9.30am  Matins BCP   Ockley 
10.30am Family Communion  Capel 
  3-5pm  Church teas   Ockley  
 

Saturday 11 September  
8.00pm  Jacqui McShee in Concert Capel church 
Tickets £15 available from www.capelboxoffice.co.uk  
 

Sunday 12 September:  Trinity 15 
9.30am  Matins    Ockley 
10.30am Café Church   The Crown, Capel 
11.45am Friends of St John the Baptist AGM, Capel church 
1.00pm  Marriage of Ella and Tom Ockley 
2.30pm  Rotary ’21 walk at Holmwood Common 
 

Saturday 18 September 
1pm  Marriage of Corinne and Michael, Capel 
 

Sunday 19 September: Trinity 16 
9.30am  Morning Worship with Baptism, Ockley  
10.30am Family Communion  Capel 
 

‘If any of you lacks wisdom, you should ask God, who gives generously to all without 
finding fault, and it will be given to you.’ 

James 1:5 
 

Please observe the following guidelines whilst in church: At both churches:  
We encourage all our congregations to wear masks during our services, if they can, and to maintain 
appropriate distance from each other.   Hand sanitiser will be available for use by the entrance 
door.  Holy communion will for the moment continue in one kind only.   
At Capel:  We have designated the front pews for those who would like to sing during the service. 
These pews will have hymn books and kneelers available. Please leave the hymn books in the pew 
when you leave.  Please continue to wear your masks when singing.  The back pews are available 
for those who would prefer not to sing and maintain more social distance.  One of the hymns will 
be designated as an offertory hymn. The bag will be passed round by the sidesperson but should 
not be handled by others.   
At Ockley:  Singing is allowed in the front pews.  Prayer books will be available, please leave them 
in the pews at the end of the service. The collection plate will be on the table at the back of the 
church for donations. 

 
 

VICAR  Revd. Liz Richardson    vicar@capelandockleychurch.org.uk 
     01306 711260 
PARISH PASTORAL ASSISTANT   Sylvie Beckett 07711 849338 
CHURCH WARDENS:     Norman Ede 01306 713247  and   
     Joy Harman 01306 711482 
         James Lee-Steere  07766 466656 
SAFEGUARDING OFFICER:    Leigh de Souza 07732 825908 
      leighdesouza@yahoo.com 
Diocesan Safeguarding Officer   Jackie Broadfoot 07918 559387 
       Jackie.broadfoot@cofeguildford.co.uk 
ORGANIST:  Capel   Anthea Smallwood 01306 711883 
  Ockley   Andrew Collings  01403 265794 
EDITOR of weekly Sheets     Debbie von Bergen 07774 784008  
EDITOR InSpire     Suzanne Cole 01306 711449 
      editor@capelandockleychurch.org.uk 

        Parish of Capel and Ockley 
 

Sunday 5 September 2021 
Fourteenth Sunday after Trinity 

Welcome to your church 
 

 


